
From: Jeevacation <jeevacation@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 3, 2009 6:13 PM
To: [REDACTED]
Subject: Re:

Yes to both

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 3, 2009, at 1:59 PM, [REDACTED] <[REDACTED]> wrote:

> GM said [REDACTED] could come help out here from June 15-17(Mon-Wed) while
> Story and I are in the Bahamas. [REDACTED] wondering if she should fly in
> Sunday night and she would leave Wed. night. Is this OK to go ahead
> and book? and may I ask Nadia if she's OK with her staying at the
> house again?

<?xml version="1.0" encoding="UTF-8"?>

<!DOCTYPE plist PUBLIC "-//Apple//DTD PLIST 1.0//EN" "http://www.apple.com/DTDs/PropertyList-1.0.dtd">

<plist version="1.0">

<dict>

<key>date-last-viewed</key>

<integer>0</integer>

<key>date-received</key>

<integer>1244052820</integer>

<key>flags</key>

<integer>8590195713</integer>

<key>gmail-label-ids</key>

<array>

<integer>6</integer>

</array>

<key>remote-id</key>

<string>23278</string>

</dict>

</plist>